Franklin Disability Commission

1000 Central Park Ter.

Franklin, MA 02038

Regular Meeting of the Board

September 7, 2017

7:00 PM

PRESENT: Mary O'Neill, Chairperson - Karen Gordon, Vice Chairperson - Debbie Bean, Clerk

Lorraine McLaughlin - Randy Jay - Michael Furillo

ABSENT: Martha Murray, Gus Brown, ADA Coordinator

The meeting began at 7 PM

A motion was made and carried to accept August minutes.

## **Old Business:**

- **1.)** Rockland Trust now has handicap button accessibility, thanks to the efforts of Mary and Gus. Lorraine stated that we should contact the Gazette for a possible newspaper article thanking the bank for their actions.
- 2.) Handicap Swing; We are still waiting for DPW to install base at Fletcher Field. Mary to follow up.
- 3.) Senior Expo slated for Oct. 6<sup>th.</sup>
- **4.)** Randy presented forms he created for restaurant surveys. We split up the alphabet, and each have some Franklin restaurants to scout out for accessibility issues. Updates to follow.

## **New Business:**

- 1.) We received invitation from HESSCO for annual Trade Show on Thu 9/28. Four members will attend: Mary, Randy, Karen, Debbie
- 2.) Annual elections were held

The meeting adjourned at 8 PM

Next Meeting October 5, 2017

Respectfully submitted, Debbie Bean